
Congregational Assessment Tool (CAT) Training 
With Holy Cow Consulting 

Join a team of interpreters equipping our congregations!  Would you like to be trained as 
an interpreter of the Congregational Assessment Tool?  Limited spaces are available for our 
next training session, Monday March 23 and Tuesday, March 24, 9 am - 3 pm, at National 
Presbyterian Church. This is open to anyone currently a member of congregations in NCP and 
minister members of NCP. 

Holy Cow Consulting works to assist congregations and organizations determine where they are 
in order to help them get to where they need to be. Take a quick look here. Current Interpreters 
in our Presbytery share that this training and experience gives them a chance to see more of 
our presbytery and gain solid visions and bigger dreams of what they can do with their 
congregations and in their ministry.  Living into visions and dreams is our opportunity in being 
Missional, Pastoral, and Prophetic.   

If interested, email Tara Spuhler McCabe, tspuhlermccabe@thepresbytery.org  with your 
responses to the questions below.  No more than 200 words per question.  Due by February 18, 
2020. Applicants will be reviewed and informed by CDC leadership if they have been selected 
by February 20, 2020.     

1. Why do you want to be an Interpreter in NCP?

2. What excites you about congregations and ministry these days?

3. What do you notice about yourself in facilitating group conversations?

https://youtu.be/A1MVDvH1x04
https://thepresbytery.org/mission-highlights/being-missional-pastoral-prophetic/
mailto:tspuhlermccabe@thepresbytery.org

